
Inclement Weather Policy 

INCLEMENT WEATHER AND FEES 

Innovation Learning follows the delay and closing procedures set forth by your child’s school. In 
general, when schools are closed due to inclement weather, Innovation Learning will also be 
closed.  

Emergency Dismissal: If the School and/or District Administration closes schools early due to 
inclement weather or other emergencies, Innovation Learning is also closed. Parents will be 
notified by the school snow tree, and their inclement weather instructions will determine where 
their child is to go.  

If the Superintendent of Schools cancels all extended day and/or evening activities due to 
weather or other emergencies, the Innovation Learning program will close at 5:00 p.m. This 
is to ensure that all families have adequate time to arrive from work to pick up their child 
(regardless of when extended day/evening activities are canceled by the school). Late fees for 
parents will begin to be charged at 5:00 p.m.  

Delayed Opening: Innovation Learning will follow the same protocol as the school regarding 
delayed opening. If your child’s school has a two-hour delay, Innovation Learning will open on a 
two-hour delay. All currently enrolled Innovation Learning students may attend delayed opening 
care. If the delayed opening designation changes to school is closed; the Innovation Learning 
program must close. Parents will be expected to come immediately to pick up their children.  

School is Closed, Innovation Learning is Closed: Innovation Learning is closed when school is 
closed.  

Tuition on Inclement Weather Days: No refunds will be given for programs that are 
canceled due to weather, facility issues, school closures, school dictated unavailability of 
space, or any other issue beyond Innovation Learning’s control.  

Exceptions to this rule exist only if school is closed three or more days in a Monday – Friday 
week and for those families who select the drop-in option. In both of these instances, families 
may receive a credit for future programming only, provided they contact customer service within 
72 hours (by phone or email).  

NOTE: It is the parent’s responsibility to be aware of inclement weather situations. Please 
listen to the radio or television for weather updates and changes in school dismissal times.  
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